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Comments: Do not prohibit fixed anchors in our wilderness areas. They are minimally invasive and contribute
significantly more to the human experience than they effect the environment.

Fixed anchors are vertical trails. If bolts, pitons and slings are prohibited then so must all trails which are
significantly more destructive and invasive than fixed anchors.

Climbing is a rich part of American culture and has been for decades. By prohibiting fixed anchors you are killing
this integral part of our culture and heritage.



